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[INSERT DATE]

Dear [INSERT NAME OF PATIENT],
Congratulations on being accepted into the Peer Up! program! We are very happy to have you as a mentee.      
You will soon receive some information from me about the program, including when you’ll start meeting with your mentor. These meetings will take place when convenient for the two of you and will be a great time to learn from each other about dialysis.   
We look forward to working with you over the next [INSERT TIMEFRAME] of the Peer Up! program and know that you will find the experience to be informative and rewarding. If you have any questions, please contact me at the phone number or email below.

Sincerely,
[INSERT NAME AND CONTACT INFORMATION]


[bookmark: _GoBack]This document was developed under CMS Contract #HHSM-500-2013-NW005C. The contents of this document do not necessarily reflect CMS policy.


image1.png




